
Submitter: Daniel Peterson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I oppose this measure. There is already a federal system in place, Oregon can not 

afford to implement or enforce this. This is about control and will do nothing but 

further suppress a constitutional right. 


